6™ October 2010

The Procurement Manager
Lid! Ireland Gmbh

Great Connell Road
Droichead Nua

Co. Kildare

Our Ref: 24910

R¥: Lucan/Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting of South Dublin
Countv Council held on 28" September 2010

Dear Sir'fMadam,

At the meeting of the Lucan/Clondalkin Area Committee held on the 28" September
2010 the following guestion was adopted and approved by the Members of the Area
Committee:

“To ask the Manager, if he will write to the major supermarket and hardware
outlets in the Lucan and Clondalkin Electoral Areas, encouraging them to stock
"compostable" bags which are regarded as suitable for Brown Bins, so that
households who do not find it convenient to use paper to wrap food waste and other
allowed materials for placing in their Brown Bins have a permitted alternative?”

Please note that the Environmental Services Department of South Dublin County
Council advise retailers that 100% compostable bags are permitted for use in the
brown bins and that vendors should talk to their suppliers to confirm the products on
sale meet this criteria.

I would be obliged for vour comment and response as soon as possible to enable me
to revert to the Committee.

Yours sincerely,

Noreen Fitzgibbon
Senior Staff Officer
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John Evoy

From: Ede! Colgan
Sent: 08 February 2011 11:50
To: Adrienne McGee; John Evoy

Subject; FW: Compostable / Bio-Degradable Bin Bags
For information.

From: Barry.Geraghty@lidi.ie [mailto:Barry.Geraghty@lidl.ie]
Sent: 08 February 2011 11:19

To: Edel Colgan

Subject: RE: Compostable / Bio-Degradable Bin Bags

Edei,

As discussed in response to your fetier from the 15th December, We are currentiy in the middie of
arganising & product of this description. We hope to have a Bio-Degradable Bin Bag product in our
stores by June of this year.

Regards

Barry Geraghty
Buyer

Lid! ireland

045 440 508

08/02/2011



